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♫ Notes of Prayer
and Praise ♬

♪ Praise the Lord that 
Hannah was able to 
find a temporary place 
to live.

♪ Praise the Lord for 
many chances to 
connect with people 
over the last few weeks.

♪ Please pray for the 
Las Palmas church as 
we prepare for a VBS 
and a baptismal service 
this summer.

♪ Please pray that we 
would be able to serve 
and encourage friends 
and family in Canada 
this summer, though 
from a distance.

♪ Please pray for our 
coworkers Rod and 
Mayra as they host 
several short term 
teams this summer.

♪ Please pray that God 
would continue to 
transform lives, giving 
people a hunger to 
know Him more.

Grace & Pea
ce,

The heart of man plans his way,
but the LORD establishes his steps.
Proverbs 16:9

Christmas-Easter Service
   On the 20th of February,
about half-way between
Christmas and Resurrection
Sunday, we had a half-and-
half service, celebrating both,
and looking at why both are
so important for our salvation.

Greek II
   At the end of 
March, Jim finished 
Greek II. He’s hoping
he can squeeze in 
some review, before 
possibly taking the 
next Greek class.

MK Camp 2022
   In mid-April we enjoyed the annual Missionary 
Kids Camp, hosted by fellow Avant missionaries 
the Howers. Good times of fellowship for all!  
Nathanael is back left wearing a Blue Jays cap..

Crossing the
Red Sea

   As we continue our
study of Exodus, it 
was very cool to be 
“crossing the Red 
Sea” on Resurrection
Sunday! What a 
wonderful illustration 
of God’s mighty 
saving power!

Church History
Course

   On the 23rd of April, we 
began a new institute 
semester with the 60 hour 
Church History course. Jim 
has been creating visuals 
for the course – a timeline. 
The timeline for lesson 4 is 
at the top of this letter. For a
larger picture, and to see 
what the symbols mean, go 
to: https://bit.ly/hist-ans

Circuit Prayer Meeting
   Our circuit of Bible churches in the Mexico 
City area haven’t had a lot of contact over the 
past couple of years. Jim enjoyed having a 
virtual prayer meeting with some of the leaders
on the 5th of March. It was encouraging to “get 
together” to share and pray!

Holidays
   At the end of April we enjoyed a few days off, 
in part celebrating our 25th wedding anniversary.
Praise God for His faithfulness in our family!

Hannah Moves
   The owners of the place 
where Hannah lived finally 
sold the house. We’re thankful
that Hannah has found a place
to live until October.

Church Planting Seminar
   At the end of May Jim led a Church planting
seminar for a group in our church. It was a 
great blessing to read God’s Word together 
and talk about the future of our local church.

Panama
   In June, Lord willing, 
we will be heading to 
Panama for Avant’s Latin
America Conference, 
along with other Avant 
missionaries from many 
countries.

Nathanael News
   Nathanael celebrated his 18th birthday with 
some friends this month at a climbing gym. 
He’s now finishing up his grade 11 year.

Virtual Home Assignment
   This summer we will be doing something
unusual – though we will remain in Mexico,
we’ll be focusing on Ontario, Canada! We 
hope to “visit” many people and churches. 
If you’re in Ontario, check out the included 
insert for more information.

https://bit.ly/hist-ans

